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[Date] 
 
 
 
[Name 
Address 
City, State Zip] 
 

Asuris Group Number [12345678] 
 
Dear Asuris Member: 
 
We are writing to let you know about some important changes to your health insurance 
coverage. 
 
As you may be aware, all health insurance carriers will be required to update their health 
insurance plans to include specific benefits as part of the Affordable Care Act (ACA), 
beginning January 1, 2014 or later. As a result, Asuris Northwest Health will be retiring 
our current suite of small group insurance plans and replacing them with plans that 
meet these requirements. 
 
This means your current plan will no longer be available for renewal on [date] and will be 
replaced with an Asuris plan that meets the new requirements of the ACA. No action is 
required on your part at this time. We will work with your employer to finalize the benefits 
that will be offered to you. 
 
We understand you may have questions about changing health plans. Please contact your 
employer if you have questions or concerns regarding this transition. We are glad you are a 
member of the Asuris community, and we look forward to continuing to serve you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
 
Penny Garrett 
Director, Customer Service 

 
 
 
 
 


